afme.eu> Da: Inviato: venerdì 8 maggio 2020 15:22 A: BELTRAMELLO Andrea (CAB-DOMBROVSKIS) Oggetto: Thank you from AFME & follow up Dear Andrea. Also on behalf of the EPPC , I wanted to thank you very much for your participation in the EPPC meeting last week. Your rich, open and frank presentation was highly appreciated by our members and encouraged a lively and very interesting discussion. We look forward to the next opportunity to exchange views with you. The immediate response to the Covid-19 crisis is of course the most urgent priority and we have been working closely with our members to ensure that banks and capital markets remain resilient and able to play a central role in supporting the economy. We remain very engaged on the capital markets front, including on the work toward a review of Mifid, but also on exploring the 'lessons learned' in the current environment on the technology and operations front. In this respect, given the limited time available during the EPPC discussion to focus on the digital agenda, we would be grateful for the opportunity to discuss with you more in detail in the coming weeks. My colleague will be in touch separately to see whether this would be possible and consider options. I take the opportunity to share a few recent AFME consultation responses: EC consultation on crypto-assets (here); EC consultation on digital operational resilience (here); BCBS consultation on the prudential treatment of crypto-assets (here). As mentioned during the meeting we are also very much interested in contributing to the EC dialogue with the financial industry announce in the recent EC Communication. Is there any step you would advise us to undertake so that we can contribute to that initiative? Many thanks again, we look forward to the next opportunity to exchange views with you. Best regards,

www.afme.eu

